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BENEFITS OF ATTENDANCE: 

 Network with foreign  

colleagues working on  

rail topics 

 Learn about rail vehicles’ 

construction 

 Participate in immersive 

workshops to solve real 

transportation problems 

 Meet the rolling stock  

industry 

The Workshop on Rail Technology is an 

international event held to let students and young 

scientists interested in rolling stock area to 

network, exchange experience and learn more 

about the rolling stock and it’s industry. 

The Workshop on Rail Technology is organized annually since 

2009 in cooperation between Technical University of Berlin and 

Poznan University of Technology and Delft University of 

Technology. This year we celebrate the 10th anniversary of the 

event! 

If you are a student or a young scientist working on rail projects, 

willing to exchange experience and learn more about rolling 

stock, do not hesitate! Contact with the Workshop coordinator at 

your University and join us in Poznan! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

POZNAN UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY 

Faculty of Transport Engineering 

More information at:  

wrt@put.poznan.pl 

www.wrt.put.poznan.pl 

 

All participants will be provided 

with accommodation and catering. 
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